ie Uniform Shop
2022 Blazer Fittings

Blazers are compulsory for all Year 10-12 Students.

Blazers are required from the beginning of Term 12022. The
Blazer is to be worn with Trousers, Tie and Belt.

Students who require a Blazer for 2022 are required to be
fitted by 31st October 2021. Appointments can be made
online or by calling the Uniform Shop.

Students who may require a size outside our range are
required to be fitted and place an order by 15th October 2021.
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